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PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

Dear Mr Crawford

Web site: www,sperrin-lakeland.org

Thank you for your letter dated 1 November 2000 in which you refer to my

correspondence to Mr Millar.

I felt it might be helpful to clarify for you the process re
correspondence to Mr Millar in respect of a clinical revi
one which has been introduced by the Trust in the last 2

ferred to in my
ew. This process is
years or so and is in

the main undertaken where there has been a sudden unexpected death or

where the clinicians and professionals involved identified unusual

complications or difficulties arising during the manage
care. This process is undertaken as an intemal review

 this instance does not tend to involve membets of the p

However, such reviews are undertaken with the intenti
and any lessons learnt would be s 1 profess
same time, the opportuni

ent of a patient’s

y the Trust and in
tient’s family:

n that the outcome
onal staff and, at the
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Trust’s intention to share the outcome of the review wi
Crawford. We regret that this was not actioned earlier
intention.

I note your hesitation in respect of the Trust’s offering

yourself and Mrs
had been our

f the opportunity to

meet with Mr Fee and some of the clinicians. One of the primary aims of

such a meeting, if you would feel able to participate, w
opportunity to talk yourself and Mrs Crawford through
review. In this way, it would be our hope to ensure tha
opportunity for clarification and a fuller understanding
note your request for a copy of the Trust’s review report.
the purpose of the meeting, as I have described, it woul
concern that reading the documentation in isolation, co

uld be the
he findings of the
there would be an
f the findings, I
In the context of
be a genuine:

ild be very unhelpful

Our desire therefore is to take the opportunity, with your agreement, to talk :

yourself and Mrs Crawford through the report.

As you know, the suggestion of a meeting was initially iput to Mr Millar as

the then active advocate of yourself and your wife. Perhaps you may find it
of assistance to discuss the contents of this correspondence with Mr Millar
and seek his guidance in this respect. Again, if yourself and Mrs Crawford
would wish Stanley to be a participant in the proposed meeting, this would

be entirely acceptable.

I apologise for the delay in responding to your letter of | November 2000, I

trust that my response in this regard has helped to pro
regarding our intention and desire to inform you of the
review. We are very conscious of your distress and do
to add further to your loss. I do hope that you feel that
would be of value to yourself and your wife.

I hope to hear from you in due course. In the meantim
hesitate to contact me if you would wish to clarify or di
further.

Yours sincerely

Brid "Rawe (Ms)
Director ¢f Corporate Affairs
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